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The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment, 
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15th December 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Year 11 Edexcel GCSE Business Grade Booster  
Shepard’s Bush, London  

14th March 2024 
  
The Buckingham School values the benefit that structured revision has on students when preparing for their 
GCSE exams. It is for this reason that we are planning a day trip for Year 11 Business students to London. The 
trip will run on the Thursday 14th March 2024.  
 
This trip is designed to support students’ learning; enabling them to experience the examiners predictions and 
tips of their upcoming Business GCSE papers and enhance and supplement their education  
 
The price of the proposed trip is approximately £56 and it is open to all students studying GCSE Business. If 
you would like your child to go on this trip, please click on the following link to complete the Expression of 
Interest Form: https://forms.gle/C2rjZpyouYgzpTAc6   
 
Please submit your response by 5pm on Friday 12th January. Once all forms are in, we can confirm the final 
price of the trip.   
 
The cost of the trip will include: 

• Travel by coach to and from London  

• Course registration fee  

• Full day of engaged learning in a modern, multiplex cinema, designed and delivered by the tutor2u 
subject experts 

• Dedicated workshop booklet packed with useful advice on exam technique 

• Enrolment on the supporting Grade Booster online course for your workshop 

• 40% one-time discount code to use on any tutor2u printed resources 
 
If your child gains a place on this trip, you will be notified in writing and a payment item will then be generated 
in ParentMail.  An initial deposit amount of £36 will need to be paid by 2nd February 2024 in order to secure 
their place.  At this same time, you will also be sent an electronic Health & Safety form to complete. 
 
The remaining balance will then need to be paid, also via ParentMail by 1st March 2024. Should you have any 
issues accessing this site, please email our Finance Team at finance@buckinghamschool.org.   
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, or would like further information regarding this trip, please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
Miss C Shanahan  
Curriculum Leader, Business  
cshanahan@buckinghamschool.org 
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